Dear Sir/Madam,

I’m so shocked to see the plans to build a crematorium at the wetlands. This is such a beneficial space to so many families and
dog walkers. Myself and my family included. The borough have a crematorium just down the road on the A10! I’d like to
oppose these awful not thought out plans! It will a disaster for our community!!

Kind regards
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